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Dedicated to the conservation of our wildlife resources. 

March 7, 2019 

Representatives John Lincoln & Geran Tarr 

House Resources Committee 

State Capitol Room 124 

Juneau AK, 99801 

 

RE: Jason Bunch’s reappointment to the BGCSB 

 

Dear Chairmans Lincoln & Tarr and House Resources Committee Members, 

 

The Alaska Professional Hunters Association (APHA) strongly recommends that Jason 

Bunch be confirmed to the Big Game Commercial Services Board (BGCSB). 

 

Mr. Bunch was previously appointed to the BGCSB last year to fill out the remainder of a 

vacant term.  Since that appointment, Mr. Bunch quickly “came up to speed” on all Board 

functions and processes. He is committed to the success of the Board and has worked 

tirelessly on its behalf. 

 

Mr. Bunch brings extensive knowledge of the guiding industry to the BGCSB.  In the few 

areas, that he doesn’t have personal knowledge, he is quick to seek input from others. Mr. 

Bunch is approachable, knowledgeable, and extremely hard working. He is a great asset 

to the BGCSB, the Division, and the State of Alaska. 

 

For these reasons, we respectfully ask that you confirm Mr. Bunch’s reappointment to the 

Big Game Commercial Services Board.  

  

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Sam Rohrer 

President, APHA 
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